
ACT Prep Spring 2022

Hello everyone! Welcome back to a very interesting school year! Unfortunately, ACT 
Prep will be an online Zoom course this semester in relation to social distancing and 
other COVID-19 guidelines. Although online, I will try my best to be as effective in 
preparing your students as possible. I will be Zooming from the comfort of my home, but 
look forward to making it an educational setting.

The schedule for classes is as follows in connection to their content. There are two 
different class times for each night. Class will start: Monday, January 31, 2022

Monday Science 4:00-5:20 5:30-7:00

Tuesday English 5:30-7:00

Wednesday Reading 4:00-5:20 5:30-7:00

Thursday Math 5:30-7:30

From previous experiences, Zoom works better when downloaded on a computer;
however, a phone or tablet will also suffice.

To access the Zoom link, please send me an email to get connected:
breitsad@uni.edu

The Zoom link will be attached on a Google Document that is titled ACT Prep
Newsletter. This document will outline the lesson for the day and the specified content
being taught.

I look forward to making this experience the best we possibly can!

Sierra Breitsprecher

mailto:breitsad@uni.edu

